
Dear Legislative Representatives, 

I strongly support the national popular vote movement and ask that this bill move forward in 

Oregon. It is the right thing to do; our votes must count and our voices need to be heard. 

Thank you for your attention to this serious issue. 

Sincerely, 

Helena 

 

Helena Lee 

503-260-6466 
 


